South Ribble Borough Council
Scrutiny Committee
Matters Arising from Previous Meetings / Recommendation Tracking
	Date of Meeting 
& Min. No.
	
Title and Recommendation

	
Portfolio Holder/
Responsible Officer
	
Accepted
Yes/No
 
	
Implemented
Yes/No
	
Explanation/Progress

	
12/04/18
Min. No.54

	
Worden Hall – progress update

2. the Committee looks forward to the Consultants’ Brief being circulated to members of the Committee

3. the Committee requests that future updates include some information (such as bullet points) on the agenda

	


Cllr Clark /
J Noad


Cllr Clark /
J Noad

	


Yes



Yes
	


Yes



No

	


Consultants Brief was circulated to Scrutiny Members on 17th May 2018


A note will be circulated in advance of the next scheduled meeting. This is reliant on the outcome of the current tender exercise.

	
12/04/18
Min. No.57

	
Strategic Asset Review Study by Cushman and Wakefield

3. the Committee requests an update on the Leyland Masterplan


4. the Committee welcomes the Strategic Asset Plan and suggests it is involved in its development and monitoring

5. the Committee welcomes the offer to provide clarity on whether the essential maintenance works had been carried out at Worden Hall

	



Cllr Clark /
J Noad


Cllr Clark /
J Noad


Cllr Clark /
J Noad
	



Yes



Yes



Yes
	



No



No



No
	



A comprehensive report updating Members on all the Master Plans will be provided during Quarter 2.

Scrutiny Members will be invited in to be part of the development of the Strategic Asset Plan


The urgent works identified by Cushman and Wakefield were estimated at costing at least £250,000. Given that this a high cost for the Council on an asset that is not in use and with no firm proposals the repairs were not authorised by the previous Director of Neighbourhoods. The need for these works is now embodied in the emerging proposals to bring the Hall back in to use in a viable manner and will therefore form part of that proposal moving forward.
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